
As you know, the Health and Social Care (Wales) Bill has been referred to the Health and Social Care 

Committee for stage 1 scrutiny. 

A significant portion of the Bill concerns eliminating profit from the care of children looked after; a 

policy area of interest to your committee. As such, we would like to invite CYPE Committee members 

to attend the evidence sessions where we are discussing the relevant sections of the Bill. Once we 

have finalised our schedule, I will ask the clerk to liaise with your team about meeting dates.  

Yours sincerely 

Russell George MS 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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